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North Newton 
Community Primary School 
“Together We Achieve” 
 

Mid-Day Supervisor 

Required from September 2024 

Hours: 12:00pm – 1:30pm 

Monday to Friday (term time only) 

Grade: SCP2 

Salary: £22,366 pro rata (hourly rate £11.59) – pay award pending 

 

North Newton Primary School can be found in the heart of the village of North Newton, just a 

few minutes from J24 of the M5 in Somerset.  We currently have 93 children on roll across 4 

classes.   

Our children are kind and respectful towards others and enjoy coming to school.  We have 

strong links with parents, governors and the wider community, recognising the value that this 

brings to our children and their education.  We offer a warm, nurturing setting in which children 

feel happy, confident and safe.   

We are now looking for an enthusiastic and positive person to join our team as a Mid-Day 

Supervisor. 

The role involves: 

 Setting up and assisting in lunch service 

 Supervision of lunch provision, table manners and lunchtime play 

 Supervision of handwashing prior to meals and return to class following play 

 Assisting in clearing of tables 

 Supervision of outdoor/classroom play depending on weather conditions 

 First Aid provision (training will be provided) 
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North Newton 
Community Primary School 
“Together We Achieve” 
 

Visits to the school are most welcome.  Please telephone for an appointment. 

 

An application form and further details are available from:    

Job Vacancies – North Newton Primary School  

 

Please send completed application forms to:  

Mrs Kate Cox at: kcox@nncps.org.uk 

 

No CVs or agencies please. 

 

Closing Date for applications: Friday 5th July 2024 

Interview Date: TBC 

 
North Newton Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people. We expect all staff to share this commitment and undergo 
appropriate checks, including enhanced DBS. 
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